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Fermi3CEm Resource

From: patlent@juno.com
Sent: Sunday, January 01, 2012 7:40 PM
To: Fermi3COLEIS Resource
Subject: Fw: Nuclear unit at Enrico Fermi Atomic Power Plant in Monroe County

I attended the hearing in Monroe regarding the construction of this new plant.  I am dismayed 
that the building of this facility is being planned, despite the appalling dangers the 
various speakers cited that would be involved in the operation of such a plant. It shoud be 
emminently clear after  the disaster at Fukushima that the operation of this plant presents 
an unacceptable risk to the environment and to the population of the area. 
I urge the consideration of the many other potential altenative sources of energy that were 
cited at the meeting, such as wind power, solar energy, etc.  
  
Patricia L. Lent 
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